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March 3, 2017 
 
 
 
J. Martin 
Committee Secretary 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on March 2, 2017 resolved: 
 
2. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 1st Report of the Town and Gown 
Committee from its meeting held on February 8, 2017: 
 
a) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to provide the Town and Gown Committee 
 (T&GC) with the Rapid Transit Implementation Working Group reports; it being noted 
 that the T&GC held a  general discussion related to this matter; and,   
 
b) clauses 1 to 6 and 8, BE RECEIVED. (2/3/CPSC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/jb 
 
 
cc: K. Scherr, Managing Director, Environmental & Engineering Services and City Engineer 
 Chair and Members, Town and Gown Committee 
 K. Lee, Admin Assistant II 
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